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Neighborhood Council Valley Village  

Board Meeting 

 

August 27, 2015 

 

Draft 

 

Board members present:  Tony Braswell, Ginny Hatfield, Steven Stokes, Dale Liebowitz-Neglia, 

Daryl Baskin, Danny Brady, Richard Davies, Suzanne Lewis, Richard Poole, Paulette Stokes, 

Charles Sulahian, Jeff Walker, Marc Woersching, Alex Rostad 

Board members absent:  Alice Hart, Sandy Hubbard 

 

Agenda Item 5 – Motion to support Council file 15-0937 (proposed zoning change to 5203 – 5205 

Lankershim Boulevard)   

 

The Executive Committee unanimously approved and forwarded to the full Board a motion to 

support Council File 15-0937, an effort to update the zoning for 5203-5205 Lankershim Boulevard.  

Mr. Braswell and Ms. Liebowitz Neglia reviewed the background on the property and the motion.  

It was asked if the zoning change would impact property values of adjoining lots, Mr. Braswell 

replied that was not known but safe to assume it would not.   A question was also asked 

regarding purchase of the property, could the neighbors buy the lot(s)?  Mr. Braswell and Ms. 

Liebowitz-Neglia explained that the auction is a “blind” auction and sale would be to the 

highest bidder.  The motion did not require a second, and was approved unanimously 13-0-0.   

 

 




